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CCC Communiqué 
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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposal: The following proposal was presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or comments. 
 MATH - Learners Engaged in Advocating for Diversity in Science    Z. Cembellin 
 
v State Approval Received: We've received state approval for three new Certificates of Achievement, which 

were approved by CCC during winter quarter: Education Technology Specialist, Emerging Educational 
Technology Leadership, STEAM Instructional Leadership. Congratulations to the LINC department! 

 
v Program Deactivation: On May 18th, CCC approved the deactivation of the Instructional Design and 

Technology 

https://foothill.edu/curriculum/pdf/other/COR Deadlines for 2022-23 Catalog.pdf

